
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nov 30, 2004 
 
 
 
FCC Application Processing Branch 
 
 
Your corrospondence: 
 
1) Your October 20, 2004 request for Confidentiality letter specifies 
"Exhibit 5" Schematics. The schematics are contained in the User Manual. Our 
policy is Users Manual are not held confidentiality. Please resolve this 
issue. 
   
 
Please be advised that we will not require the schematics to be held in confidentiality. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Robert C Gullon 
President and CEO 

Technalogix Ltd. 
#4 – 8021 Edgar Ind. Place, Red Deer, AB T4P 3R3 
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